
Spring Meadow Infant and Nursery School  

Kind, Independent, Inclusive, Resilient, Creative, Knowledgeable  
 

Headteacher’s Comment- Laura Fielding 
Firstly, I would like to say how proud I am of the children. They make this school the wonderful place it is. Following our visit 
yesterday this was so evident and you should be so proud as parents too. Unfortunately, I cannot tell you any more details 
about yesterday until the letter has been finalised but will send you all a copy once it has been agreed. I have had quite a few 
parents asking about the changes we are making to the curriculum. Since Easter we have started using and developing a 
knowledge curriculum using The Primary Knowledge Curriculum (PKC) and Kapow. These are really ambitious and have a real 
focus on ambitious vocabulary. Each subject has a knowledge organiser which you can access on the website class pages 
which will help you support learning at home. In the Autumn term, the school will be hosting a curriculum evening, where the 
staff will be able to talk to you about the curriculum in each year group. I would also like to briefly share with you our plans to 
celebrate the Queen’s Jubilee. On Tuesday 7th June, the children will have a street party style lunch with traditional English 
games. More information will be sent out by Mrs Kansu.  I hope you all have a relaxing weekend!  
 

Latest news and information from Spring Meadow Infant and Nursery School… 
Jubilee Celebration Tuesday 7th June 2022 

 Children to wear red/white/blue 

 There will be a whole school 'street party' lunch provided by the school, this will be a chicken (or quorn) wrap with 
chips and salad, followed by a cupcake. If you know your child will not eat this, please can you provide them with a 
home packed lunch as this will be the only option on the menu.  

 There will be Jubilee themed art and craft, finding out about the Queen, royal songs, traditional English games and 
other fun activities.  

 Nursery children will have a party within their Nursery slot and the whole day Nursery children will take part 
in the whole school lunch.  

 
 

Key Dates and School Term Dates 2021/2022: 
May 2022 

Friday 27th May-Non-Uniform Day 
Friday 27th May- Break-Up for Half Term 

June 2022 
Tuesday 7th June- School Open to Children- Jubilee Celebration Day 

W.c. 7th June- Phonics Screening 
Wednesday 15th June- Sports Day 

Wednesday 22nd June- Back Up Sports Day 
Wednesday 22nd June- New to Reception Parents Open Evening 

Tuesday 28th June- Open Morning to New Reception Children and Parents 09:30-10:30 
Wednesday 29th June- Change Up Day (With St Mary’s too) 

July 2022 
Tuesday 5th July- Open Morning to New Reception Children and Parents 0930-1030 

Monday 11th July- Reception ’22-23 Home visits 
Tuesday 12th July- Year 2 Production to Parents 1400 

Wednesday 13th July- Year 2 Production to Parents 1400 
Friday 15th July- End of Year Reports Home to Parents 

Monday 18th July- Reception ’22-23 Home Visits 
Tuesday 19th July- Reception ’22-23 Home Visits 

Wednesday 20th July- Year 2 Leavers Party 
Thursday 21st July- Movie Afternoon 
Friday 22nd July- Leavers Assembly 

Friday 22nd July- Break-Up for the Summer Holidays 
 

Have a wonderful Weekend!  
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